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Phase 7 of the Co-funded Payroll Scheme introduced

Yesterday the Government of Jersey announced the introduction of Phase 7 of
the Co-funded Payroll Scheme. The scheme has been reintroduced for
December 2021 and January 2022 to support businesses that have been
affected by the Covid-19 restrictions. You can find more details and
information on how to apply here.

You can also check your eligibility for the Fixed Cost Support Scheme designed
to compensate a business for the impact of either not being able to open or
being restricted in its ability to trade because of Covid-19 restrictions.

During these times of uncertainty keeping track of your business’ health is
particularly important because it helps clarify the options for the business.
Listen to our podcast on the positive impact of giving your business a Health
Check or you can apply for a consultation here.


https://www.jerseybusiness.je/coronavirus/coronavirus-payroll-co-funding-scheme/
https://www.jerseybusiness.je/coronavirus/fixed-cost-support-scheme/
https://www.jerseybusiness.je/running-a-business/business-planning/business-health-check/
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